


January 26, 1916,

T. C. Martin, Bsq., Secretary,

National Blectric Light Association,’

29 West 39th Street, New York.
Dear Mr. Martin:

It will be agreeable for you to have the loan of two of the
Past-Presidents' portraits in our reception room, but as our Mid-
Winter Convention will be held in about 10 days, and you want the
use of them for two weeks, the most convenient time for you to have
them would be on Monday, February l4th, and ycu could then keep them

until M¥March 1st. Please advise if this will be patisfaotory.

Very truly yours,

Secretary.
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